
 
 

The National Online Safety is a Multi-Award-
Winning Online Safety Education for the Whole 
School Community  
 
 

At school we use the platform to education staff and to support the teaching of the 
Online Safety Curriculum. 
At home, parents’ carers and the wider community can sign up for a free account.  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/two-rivers-high-school  
Once you have created your account you can access a range of information.  

 

Courses  

 

Monthly Guides  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free app for easy access  

Plus more 

 
 
For help and further support please contact school as ask to speak to Mrs. Milton 

(Deputy Headteacher)  
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